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United Neighborhood Houses (UNH) is a policy and social change organization

representing 45 neighborhood settlement houses, including 40 in New York City, that

reach over 765,000 New Yorkers from all walks of life. A progressive leader for more


than 100 years, UNH is stewarding a new era for New York’s settlement house

movement. We mobilize our members and their communities to advocate for good


public policies and promote strong organizations and practices that keep

neighborhoods resilient and thriving for all New Yorkers. 
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